
Recommendation: Align US 24 to the south
Factors that led to this recommendation: Engineering challenges of retaining walls and structures over the Fountain Creek
 Property Impacts and land use 

Who helped reach this recommendation: 06/25/08: Executive and Technical Leadership Teams endorsed this decision
 05/16/08:  Executive and Technical Leadership Teams briefing
 03/26/08:  Meeting with Safeway Stores, Inc., to discuss its development plans

 Multiple meetings with property owners (business and residential)
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